
Dear Tower Hill Children,   

 

This week at school has been all about bubbles! We have been so proud of those of you back at 
school this week and how you have followed all the new rules of being in a bubble—well done.  To all 
of you at home—we have not forgotten you!  Your teachers love seeing all the home learning you are 
doing so try to keep doing it and sending it in for us to see!  Your teachers maybe teaching some new 
children in their bubble but they still consider you to be their class—we look forward to seeing you 
soon. 

Have a great weekend. 

Miss Ovenden 

 

5th June 2020 

I’m forever blowing 

bubbles! 



Exciting news……….. 

Next week sees the arrival and installation of our new outdoor classroom.  The children at school will be 

able to watch from afar as the builders erect our wooden outdoor classroom into the environmental pond 

area.  This will be a fabulous resource and will allow the children to learn about nature and be in our 

woodland whilst exploring the world around them.  We have been able to make this dream possible 

through a generous grant of £10000 given to us by Farnborough Air Field and Rushmoor Council. We look 

forward to showing you the progress next week! 

Sensory Room Project……….. 

Our next dream is to be able to install a wonderful sensory room for the children to use as a 

place to be calm and explore their senses.  This is particularly useful for children who maybe 

anxious or have emotions that they need to work through.  We were hoping to use our sum-

mer fayre fundraising money to make this happen however this will no longer be the case so 

have set up a funding page to try and gather the money needed.  We have so far raised 

£2400 but are only a quarter of the way there.  Please share the page with your friends an 

colleagues—together we can make this happen! 

https://donatemyschool.com/towerhillprimaryschool2106  

Foxes 
 
His orange, red coat 

Is like a summer sunset 
But this beautiful animal 
Could not be a pet. 
 
His tail is as bushy 
As a feather duster 
A Fox is known 

As a great hunter. 
 
The Fox is quick and sly 
With his prey insight 
He eats almost anything 
And hunts during the night. 
 
Their excellent hearing 

Let's them sneak up on prey 
Even a mouse under the snow 
Can't get away. 

 
 

They have comfy Burrows 

And live in small groups 
Make sure you lock up 
All your chicken coupes. 
 
Males are dogs 
And females are vixens 
Their babies are Cubs 
As cute as a button. 

 
They yelp and bark 
Growl and whine 
The sound they make 
Is not very nice. 
 
By Amy T 

https://donatemyschool.com/towerhillprimaryschool2106


Hello Everyone, 

At the start of lockdown me and my children de-
cided we wanted to learn to skateboard. We all 
fell off a LOT and ended up with a lot of bruises, 
but we learnt to persist and try again and again. 
My children made better progress than I did…
and I realised it was easier for me to balance a 
skateboard on my feet than it was to be standing 
on one! Did you know that skateboarding is now 
considered one of the 10 most popular sports in 
the world, and for the first time this year it was 
added as one of the competitive sports to be in-
troduced in the Olympics! 

Sending virtual hugs to you all, 

Miss Ramsier 

Paddington Fans 

Harmony's Music Club presents a children's 

concert performance of Paddington Bear's 1st 

Concert with Liz Franklin-Kitchen (narrator) 

and Caroline Page (piano) live via Facebook 

from their own homes - miles apart - though 

not as far as Peru!  

https://www.facebook.com/

events/177189367009864/  

https://www.facebook.com/events/177189367009864/
https://www.facebook.com/events/177189367009864/

